
        
 

The planning for this year's John Shapiro's Superheroes 5K race is well underway!  It is our hope that you will 

be able to join us to provide the much-needed support to local families struggling right now with a child who 

has cancer.  The struggles facing those whose child is undergoing cancer treatment are beyond devastating 

and they truly need our support now more than ever! 

 

John Shapiro’s Superheroes 5K is a tribute to the memory of a courageous little boy who lost his battle to 

brain cancer in August 2011 shortly after finishing his Kindergarten year at St. Helena’s.  John touched and 

inspired so many lives both at SHS and throughout our community with his engaging and heartwarming 

approach to life, leaving lasting memories with all those he encountered. 

 

To learn more about the Foundation in John’s name, please visit: 

 

www.johnshapirosuperheroes.org 
 

Can we count on you to register for this year's race? 
 

Our run will take place on Saturday, June 7th.  We look forward to you being a part of our race day where we 

will band together as a community, honoring John's heroic spirit and lifting up the local children fighting 

heroic battles of their own. 

 

Details for the race are as follows: 

 

8:30 am: 1 Mile Run/Walk 

9:00 am: 5k Run 

10:00 am: Fun Run 
(Children 6 & Under) 

 

Start/Finish: Saint Helena School, 1499 DeKalb Pike, Blue Bell 
 

REGISTER HERE: Registration - John Shapiro's Superheroes 5K 

 

***Register by May 21st to guarantee your free race t-shirt*** 

 

We can all be a superhero if we live life like John - Be Happy and Love Everyone. 

 

Thank you for your loving support of the John Shapiro Superheroes Foundation! 

 

**Follow Us on Facebook and Instagram** 


